Template preview mode

UBB Newsletter 10



Desktop

Mobile





UBB (Gloucestershire) Construction JV
Gloucestershire Energy from Waste Facility

Welcome to the latest newsletter from Gloucestershire Energy from Waste Facility. The construction of this facility is part of a joint venture between Urbaser and Balfour Beatty (UBB Gloucestershire) to provide a key element of the waste management infrastructure in line with Gloucestershire's Joint Municipal Waste Management Strategy.

Cold commissioning of the facility is progressing, and pressure tests have been successfully completed. The facility is now preparing for commissioning tests, with the first preparatory works, such as internal boiler cleaning, underway.

As well as these quarterly community-based newsletters, we also publish regular construction update bulletins, and attend Community Liaison Group meetings. To find out more about these, please visit our website at www.ubbgloucestershire.co.uk or for any queries please contact us directly: info@ubbgloucestershire.co.uk.

With best wishes,
Andrew Bendall
Urbaser Balfour Beatty Project Director



Template preview mode UBB Newsletter 10

X

Desktop

Mobile